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Introducing Ryan Heitman for the Construction Trades Qualifying Board
Plumber Position:

With a career spanning over 17 years in the plumbing industry, Ryan
Heitman is a seasoned professional whose dedication and expertise have
earned him a Duval County Master Plumber's license since 2014. His
journey in plumbing began as an apprentice, armed with zero knowledge
but fueled by a relentless passion to master the trade.

Ryan's experience encompasses key roles at reputable plumbing
companies, where he honed his skills and leadership. As the Commercial
Estimator at Premier Plumbing, Lead Plumber at Harry Hayes Plumbing and
Kurt Jackson Plumbing, and a Service Tech and Commercial Plumber at
the Johnson and Johnson facility with McKendree's Plumbing, Ryan has
demonstrated not only technical proficiency but also a knack for
effective project management.

His commitment to excellence is further underscored by his self-study
achievements—earning both his Journeyman's license and Duval County
Master license. Currently having received his Certificate of Competency
and awaiting his RFC# from the DBPR, Ryan is also the proud owner of
PureFlo Plumbing LLC, a testament to his entrepreneurial spirit within the
plumbing trade.

Beyond his personal achievements, Ryan is deeply invested in fostering
the next generation of plumbers. Two of his nephews are enrolled in the
NEFBA plumbing program, a reflection of his commitment to the industry's
growth and development.




For Ryan, the plumbing trade has not only provided professional
opportunities but has also become a source of fulfillment and family
legacy. His decision to apply for the Construction Trades Qualifying Board
Plumber Position is not taken lightly. Instead, it represents an earnest desire
to both contribute to the industry's advancement and give back to a
trade that has profoundly shaped his life.

In conclusion, Ryan Heitman brings a wealth of experience, a proven
track record of success, and a genuine passion for the plumbing trade. His
application is not a career move but a heartfelt commitment to furthering
the industry's standards and supporting its future professionals.

Warm regards,
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Ryan Heitman

President & CEO

PureFlo Plumbing LLC



